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Business Licenses  
 

The town office has mailed out notices.  
 

Please make your payment as soon as possible. 
 

Thank you.  
 

EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $12 OTHERWISE $21 

Boxed classified ads $21 

1/8 Page  $19 
¼ Page  $37 
½ Page  $58 
Full Page $105 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $20 
½ Page  $28 
Full Page $51 

 
 

GST is not included in above pricing. 
 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 

Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Taxes 
 

The Town is offering tax discounts for prepayment 
of 2017 taxes. The following discounts will be 
applied to any tax payments made during that 

month: 
 

February – 5% 
March – 4% 
April – 3% 
May – 2% 
June – 1% 

 
 
 
 

Garbage Pick-Up 
 

Due to the Town Office & Town Crew being closed on 
Monday, February 20th  

Garbage pick-up will occur on 
 

Tuesday February 21st at 8:00 a.m. 

Reminder: Pet Licenses  
 

 If you have not renewed your pet license please 
do so as soon as possible.  

 
Please remember to bring the license number in 

when you come in to renew. 
 

Spayed or Neutered $15.00/each 
Not Spayed or Neutered $20.00/each 

  

**Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22nd of each month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad. 

 

 

The Town Office & Town Crew  
will be closed  

Monday, February 20  
for Family Day 

Effective January 1, 2017 
there has been a rate increase to  

garbage pickup and recycling fees.  
You will notice this increase on your utility bill 

which will be mailed out on March 1, 2017. 
 

The Town of Eatonia Bylaws will be uploaded 
to the town website for public viewing  

effective February 15. 
 

Please visit www.eatonia.ca 
 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
http://www.eatonia.ca/
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INVITATION TO TENDER 
 

The Town of Eatonia invites tenders to 
complete the following renovation work at 

the new town office building 
 

Flooring 
Shingles 

Exterior Renovation to the Front of the Building 

Electrical 
Plumbing 

Interior Renovations (moving walls, painting) 
 

Please submit tender with a quote for each 
renovation 

 
For more information on these renovations 
or to view the building, please contact Doug 
Bredy at 306-430-7825 or the town office at 

306-967-2251 
 

A tender must be submitted in a sealed 
envelope marked “Renovation Tender” 

addressed to be: 
 

Town of Eatonia 
Box 237 

Eatonia, SK 
S0L 0Y0 

 
 

Tenders must be received at the town office 
by 4:00 p.m. on February 13, 2017 

 

Lowest, or any tender, not necessarily 
accepted  

 

Dated the 22nd day of December, 2016 

 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 

Summer Students Required 
 
 

The Town of Eatonia requires 
two summer students to work in 
the Public Works Department to 
cut grass, tend to flowers and 
trees, pick garbage and other 

miscellaneous duties. 
 

Must have valid driver’s license 
 

The positions are to start around 
the beginning of May, 2017 and 

the beginning of July, 2017 
 
 

For more information on this 
position contact the  

Town Office at 306-967-2251 
 

Applications can be sent to: 
Town of Eatonia 

Box 237 
Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 
Fax to 306-967-2267 

Email to eatonia@sasktel.net 

mailto:eatonia@sasktel.net


     
                                                                                                                                      FEBRUARY 2017 

 

www.eatonia.ca  
 

3 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

FARMLAND FOR RENT BY TENDER 
 

The Town of Eatonia offers for rent the 
following Irrigation farmland: 

S1/2 15-26-35-W3RD 
Approximately 137 cultivated acres 

Which includes approximately  
122 irrigated acres and 

Zimmatic 7 tower irrigation pivot 
 

This is for a 3 year term 
Starting April 1, 2017 

 
For more information on the property and 
equipment, please contact the town office 

at 306-967-2251 
 

A tender must be submitted in a sealed 
envelope marked ‘Irrigation Land Tender’ 

address to the following: 
 

Town of Eatonia 
Box 237 

302 Main Street 
Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 
 

Tenders to be received at the town office 
on or before 4:00 pm on February 13, 2017 

 
Highest, or any tender, not necessarily 

accepted 
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             February 2017 Rec News 
Well it’s hard to believe that February is already here!  
Hockey season is starting to wind down and I am 
already thinking about all things pool and park related! 
 

ARENA: 
The arena has been kept busy with many games and 
practices.  Most teams are finishing up their regular 
league play and are heading into league and/or 
provincial playoffs.  Keep your eyes open for posters 
about any of these upcoming games!   
 

With more games, comes more kitchen shifts. Minor 
Hockey parents, please check the kitchen door for 
upcoming shifts that you can sign up for.  If teams 
advance in playoffs we may need to add another shift 
for each family. 
 

Thank you to everyone who made our Minor Hockey 
Day a huge success!  It takes the hard work and 
generosity of many to make this a great day. 
 

Upcoming Games: 
Monday, January 30th – 5:00pm 

Initiation vs. Leader 
 

Saturday, February 4th – 6:00pm 
Initiation vs. Fox Valley 

 

Sunday, February 5th – 7:00pm 
Eatonia Huskies vs. Eston Ramblers 

(Round 1 Provincials) 
 

Saturday, February 11th – 10:00am 
Initiation vs. Kindersley #2 

 

Sunday, February 12th – 11:00am 
Initiation vs. Elrose 

 

Thursday, February 16 – 7:00pm 
Midget vs. Shaunavon (Round 1 Provincials) 

 
 

FUNSPIEL: 
We are still hoping to have our Annual Open Funspiel 
March 16-19.  We plan to go back to having a supper 
and silent auction on the Saturday evening and will do 
all the finals on the Sunday.  Please watch for posters 
and Facebook updates on this fun event very soon! 

POOL: 
We are now accepting applications for full and part time 
Lifeguards and Swimming Instructors for the Eatonia Pool.  
Please submit your resume including certifications and 
experience to the Eatonia Recreation Director no later than 
April 15th.  Resumes can be dropped off, mailed or emailed 
to the Recreation Office.  Thank you! 
 

If you are in need of certifications or re-certifications 
now is the time to be looking into those course options.  
If you have any questions in regards to requirements for 
being a junior or senior lifeguard or a swimming 
instructor at the Eatonia Pool, please contact the 
Recreation Office. 
 

SASK LOTTERIES TRUST FUND GRANT: 
Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries products 
such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and Scratch & Win are 
placed in the Saskatchewan Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants 
from this fund are used to support more than 1200 sport, 
culture, recreation and community groups in the province.  
Community groups in Eatonia receive funding from the 
Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program.   
 

We will be accepting applications for funding from Eatonia 
community groups and organizations until Wednesday 
February 8th, 2017.   
 

Please contact the Recreation Office if you would like an 
application. 
 

COMMUNITY: 
I am very excited to be working with Eatonia Minor Hockey 
and the Eatonia Centennial Planning Committee on planning 
a fun weekend in celebration of Canada’s 150th Birthday!  
Please mark the July long weekend on your calendar for a 
weekend of slo-pitch, dancing, children’s activities and more! 
 

Eatonia Recreation Office Hours: 
Monday – Friday 

8:30a.m. - 4:30p.m. 
(closed for lunch) 

 
Eatonia Recreation Office 

Box 405 Eatonia, SK  S0L 0Y0 
Phone:  306-967-2557  Cell:  306-460-7130  Fax: 306-967-

2220 
Email:  eatoniarec@sasktel.net 
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100 1st Avenue West  
Leader, SK 

 

Monday to Friday 8:30 – 5:30 
Saturday 10:00 – 3:00 

Excluding Holidays 
 

 

(306) 628-4000 
Toll Free 844-494-0004 

 

We offer: 
- medication reviews 

- pill packs at no cost to you 
- smoking cessation 

- drug-free therapy for insomnia 
- braces, canes, walkers, & other 

aids for daily living 
- a wide variety of toys, gift ware, 

Hallmark cards, Coke/Pepsi products, 
household goods 

 
 

We deliver to 
Eatonia 

Follow us on Facebook 
New products, health information 

and  
in-store specials 

 

R.M. of Chesterfield No. 261 
 

For Sale By Tender 

2005 Schulte XH1500 Rotary Mower 

Model c301-005 with 15 flex arm 

 

Also Parts for Sale 

1994 Chevrolet K/V 20/2500 4+Cab 4WD 

Green in color. 
  

Highest or any 

Tender not necessarily accepted. 

Submit tender by March 6, 2017 

Fax (306) 967-2424, mail to  

R.M. of Chesterfield No 261 

Box 70, Eatonia, Sask. S0L 0Y0 

Or email: rm261@sasktel.net 
 

For more information 

Call Richard (306) 463-7043 
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TOWN OF EATONIA  
HERITAGE PARK 

 

 
The town will be forming a Centennial Committee 
this year in order to properly celebrate our 
hundredth birthday. In the projected planning, 
exhibits and archives in the Eatonia Heritage 
Park will be invaluable.  The Heritage Park will, in 
fact, be the centrepiece of the celebration.  We 
want to have the buildings and caboose fully 
restored and archives searched as well as to 
complete landscaping work.  
 
We are targeting the following with an estimated 
cost to be approximately $20 000 
 

 Refinish and refurbish the Eaton house to 
better reflect the heritage of the home. 

 The cedar shingles on the Eaton house 
and the CN Station require a treatment to 
prolong the longevity of the roof and 
prevent further deterioration. 

 The caboose has become a popular 
attraction but lacks accoutrements which 
would visually represent a caboose in its 
prime. 

We are seeking donations to further meet our 
financial costs which will be acknowledged with a 
charitable receipt.   
 
Your assistance in funding these projects would 
be deeply appreciated. If you require more 
information, please call 306 460- 5267.   
 
Thank you in advance for your anticipated 
consideration.   
 
Yours truly 
 
Eatonia Heritage Park Board of Directors 
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Eatonia Oasis Living--January 2017 News 
  
January has come and gone very quickly this year.  It is Cold and Flu season, and so far we have not been affected at EOL.  
If you plan on visiting, please make sure you are healthy.  Postpone your visit if you are not feeling well.  Use the hand 
sanitizers that are set out throughout the building and as the Public Health Inspector told us:  “Hand washing is the Gold 
Standard for prevention of any sort of outbreak, so WASH YOUR HANDS, WASH YOUR HANDS!!”   
 
We currently have 18 residents living at EOL.  Winnie Larson has decided to make Eatonia Oasis Living her new home.  
We are very happy that we will see your smiling face every day!  Welcome, Winnie!  We say farewell to Paul Eremenko, 
who has moved to the Heritage Manor.  We will miss you, Paul.   
 
We continue to enjoy our morning Exercises and the “Chair Yoga” sessions led by Betty Lou Klein and friends.  Thank you 
so much for making time for us!   The ELM Club ladies joined us for cards on Tuesdays and for our BINGO on Thursdays.  
The residents are enjoying seeing some different faces and hearing news from the community! If anyone else would like 
to join us on these days, you are more than welcome!  Marie Smith was also here to do crafts with the residents. Thank 
you, Marie and thank you to Nicole Bailey for helping.  The Valentines are very pretty! Games of Shuffleboard were 
played, as well as our Floor Curling game.  Lots of fun was had by all!  If anyone would like to volunteer their time to help 
out with an activity, serve afternoon or evening lunches or just come for a visit, please call Vicki or Cora at 967-2447. 
 
The residents thoroughly enjoyed the New Year’s Eve party put together by Lynne Becker and Candy Ashford (staff 
members at EOL) along with their many volunteers.  The activity room was transformed into a saloon, and New Year’s 
was brought in “Western Style.”  We hear they had good food, good drinks and good music. If you are in the facility, 
check out the pictures!  It looks like a good time was had by everyone who attended. 
 
The residents and some of their family members attended an “After Christmas Tea” on January 4th hosted by the Eatonia 
Health Care Auxiliary.  Laura Hayes entertained us with her beautiful singing.  It was a wonderful afternoon of music and 
fellowship!  Thank you, ladies, for doing this for us every year!  
 
Thank you to all the men and women who provide the church services at Eatonia Oasis Living.  As has been mentioned in 
the past, fulfilling the residents’ spiritual needs is an important part of their care.  Sometimes attendance at the services 
may not be big in number, but it means a lot to the ones that are there.  Our services are Wednesday afternoons at 2:30 
if anyone would like to join us. 
 
Thank you to Herb and Joyce Frank for hosting the Monthly Birthday Party, held in honor of Vicki Wormsbecker.  Bev 
Dahl played the piano, and the residents enjoyed singing along.  It was a lovely afternoon.   Happy Birthday, Vicki!   
 
We are looking forward to a road trip on January 30 to Leader Western Senior’s Citizens Home to join the residents 
there for an afternoon.  Thank you to the Eatonia & District Health Care Foundation for providing the Handivan, to the 
volunteers who will be helping and to Vicki Oomen for driving.  We look forward to hearing all about it. 
 
Finally, a BIG thank you goes out to everyone who has made a donation of ANY kind to Eatonia Oasis Living.  Your 
generosity is appreciated by all the staff and residents of EOL.   Thank you so much!      
 

Have a Fabulous February!! 
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